
Removal Notice 

The Sheung Kwai Chung Vehicle Examination Centre will be relocated to 

“1/F, Transport Department Vehicle Examination Complex, 18 Sai Tso 

Wan Road, Tsing Yi”with effective from Wednesday, 2 October 2024. 

Should you have any enquiries on the above, please contact our staff at 

2424 5215. 

Thank you. 


